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Welcome to the Emmanuel College Newsletter, which brings you the latest news and information from all areas of College life.

NEWS
Liaison with Schools

Since September, Emmanuel has had its own full-time Schools Liaison Officer, Lizzie Dobson (who was an undergraduate in the College 2009–12). Through 
the University’s area links scheme, the College is responsible for working with secondary schools in Essex and in Sheffield to provide students and teachers 
with clear information about applications to and life at Cambridge University.

In November, Emmanuel welcomed seven school groups to the College. Students discussed subject choice and the application process, were guided through 
the College grounds and buildings, and given the chance to ‘grill’ a small panel of undergraduates about university life.  

In January 2014, 50 Year 9 students will attend a Languages Day. Dr Laura Moretti will be introducing Japanese language and culture before taking students 
to the Fitzwilliam Museum to view original Japanese artwork. Once again, Emmanuel will be hosting all 12 of the University’s Challenge Days for Year 10 
students in January and February.

If you would like any more information about the College’s access work then please contact Lizzie on ed354@emma.cam.ac.uk

Cambridge Chefs’ Competition

The College Chefs excelled once again at the annual Cambridge Chefs’ Competition. Matthew Carter, Head Chef, was ‘Major Chef of the Year’ and won Silver 
Medal best in class and Bronze Medal in open lamb, Nathan Aldous won Gold Medal best in class for petit fours, Tony Maio was awarded Bronze Medal best in 
class in open fish and the same again in open pasta, Dan Abbs got Silver Medal in cold desserts, Karen Hankin received a Bronze Medal in petit fours, Maciej 
Kaminski got a Bronze Medal in cold desserts and two certificates of merit and Josh Collins received Bronze Medal and best junior hygiene for under 23s. 
Congratulations to everyone who took part.

Cuppers Athletics Victory

Emmanuel College won the Cuppers Athletics competition on 20 October. The team of rain-soaked athletes pulled together to claim a narrow victory and the Rouse 
Ball Challenge Cup is back in College for the first time in 28 years. It was a victory that was not secured until the very final event of the day, when the relay team of 
Gbegli, Brooks, Piotrowicz and Griffith fought through the rain to cross the line in first place. It was a glorious day that will live long in the memory of all involved.

EVENTS
Library Special Collections Lecture

Emma Stuart, Curator of Books and Manuscripts at the Royal Collection Trust, will deliver a talk on the Royal Collections on Friday 21 February 2014 in the 
College Library at 2.15pm. Numbers are strictly limited and the closing date for applications is Friday 24 January. If you are interested in attending please 
email aw483@emma.cam.ac.uk.

College Chapel Choir Tour

The College Chapel choir have a particularly busy term ahead with performances in the UK followed by a tour of the East Coast of the USA. All are very 
welcome at any event. For more information please contact Richard Latham, Director of Music, at rtl21@cam.ac.uk. Some of the start times of concerts in the 
US are still to be confirmed.

Tuesday 11 February 5:30pm – The Choir will sing Evensong at Ely Cathedral

Saturday 15 February – The Choir will give an evening concert as part of the ‘e-luminate’ festival 2014 in the College Chapel. For more information please see 
http://www.e-luminatefestivals.co.uk/e-luminate-festival-2014/ 

Tuesday 4 March 7:30pm – The Choir will give a concert at Temple Church, Fleet Street, London to launch their new recording of music by Edward Woodall 
Naylor, sometime Honorary Fellow of Emmanuel and College Organist

Saturday 15 March 3:30pm – Evensong at Norwich Cathedral

Tour to the East Coast of the USA 28 March –  7 April 
Saturday 29 March, St Joseph’s Church, Yorkville, 404 East 87th Street, New York: Evening concert. Sunday 30 March, St Mary the Virgin, Times Square, 145 West 
46th Street, New York: 4:40pm Organ Recital given by the organ scholars, George Lacey and Adam Mathias; 5pm Solemn Evensong and Benediction. 
Monday 31 March, Trinity Church, Wall Street, 79 Broadway, New York: 1pm concert. Tuesday 1 April, Christ Church, Greenwich, 254 East Putnam Avenue, 
Greenwich CT: Evening concert. Wednesday 2 April, Marquand Chapel, Yale Divinity School, 409 Prospect St, New Haven, CT: 7pm Sung Eucharist.Thursday 3 
April, Marquand Chapel, Yale Divinity School: Evening concert. Saturday 5 April, Harvard Memorial Church, Cambridge, MA: Evening concert. Sunday 6 April, 
Harvard Memorial Church, Cambridge: 11am Morning worship.



CONTACT DETAILS

The College has student guest rooms available for booking by Members. They are not en-suite or of hotel standard, but if you would like to book one, go to 
https://www.emma.cam.ac.uk/former/guestrooms or telephone (01223) 334255 (mornings only).

All Members of MA status are invited to dine up to twice a year at High Table as guests of the College. They may bring a guest at their own expense. Contact 
the Development Office for a booking form or download it from https://www.emma.cam.ac.uk/former/events/docs/HighTableBookingForm.pdf.

The College welcomes private bookings of its rooms for meetings, meals and conferences. Contact conferences@emma.cam.ac.uk or telephone (01223) 762099.

Keep in touch: please let us know of any changes in your address, contact details, and news, by contacting the Development Office or use the form at 		
www.emma.cam.ac.uk/former/keepupdated/.

If you would like to stop receiving this newsletter by email please contact development-office@emma.cam.ac.uk.

Development Office, Emmanuel College, St. Andrew’s Street, Cambridge, CB2 3AP
(01223) 762792, Email: development-office@emma.cam.ac.uk, www.emma.cam.ac.uk
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Emmanuel Society

The Winter Newsletter is circulated with this mailing, but can also be found online at https://www.emma.cam.ac.uk/former/emmanuelsoc/.

Highlights of the next term include a talk by campaigner, writer and sustainability adviser Tony Juniper, the annual London Drinks, a day of golf, a visit to 
Lavender Hill Studios and a visit to The Hague. Tickets can be booked online at www.emma.cam.ac.uk/former/emmanuelsoc/futureevents/.

Careers
The Emmanuel Society has held further highly successful careers events and more students than ever are using the careers database. However, many entries are 
now out of date: to update your entry or to join the register, please visit www.emma.cam.ac.uk/careers. There is also a facility to contact Members for networking 
purposes.

The Emmanuel Society would value your help at annual careers workshops organised with ECSU and the MCR, either to give general advice or to talk about CV 
writing, filling in application forms and interview skills. Please contact emmanuel-society@emma.cam.ac.uk if you can help.

ECMS

For news of forthcoming events from the Emmanuel College Music Society go to www.emmamusic.co.uk.

REDS

To hear about activities of the Revived Emmanuel Dramatic Society, send an email to mail@reds.me.uk and ask to subscribe to the mailing list.

SOCIETIES

Burnaby Recitals

The next Burnaby Recitals are:  

Friday 7 February 2014, Queen’s Building, a programme of piano trios led by Simon Over, pianist and Director of the Southbank Sinfonia. More information at: 
southbanksinfonia.co.uk.

Friday 2 May 2014, Queen’s Building, by Josephine Robertson (2008), violin, and an accompanist on the piano.

The recitals will start at 6.30pm and last for 45 minutes. Members and guests are welcome to dine at High Table afterwards. To book for dinner, please download a 
High Table booking form from www.emma.cam.ac.uk/former/events/docs/HighTableBookingForm.pdf or contact the Development Office. All are welcome and 
admission is free. A programme will be available at www.emma.cam.ac.uk in due course.

Intellectual Property Lecture 2014

The next Intellectual Property Lecture will take place on Tuesday 11 March at 6pm in the Queen’s Building. The speaker will be Professor Barton Beebe, 
John M Desmarais Professor of Intellectual Property Law at New York University, and the title of the talk is Intellectual Property Law and the Problem 
of Aesthetic Progress. If you are interested in attending the lecture, please contact  development-office@emma.cam.ac.uk. Members and guests are 
welcome to dine at High Table afterwards. To book for dinner, please download a High Table booking form from www.emma.cam.ac.uk/former/events/docs/
HighTableBookingForm.pdf or contact the Development Office.

Gathering of Members

Invitations for the next Gathering of Members, which is for Members who matriculated in 1983, 1984 and 1985 and is being held on March 29/30, will be sent out in December.


